
Drive Thru 

Membership registration 

Please stay inside your vehicle and a staff member will
come to assist you. Face masks are required. 

When: Wednesday February 10, 2021 
Where: Sacaton Boys & Girls Club
 116 S. Holly St. Sacaton,AZ 85147 

(Will be located at the back building. Use West gate.)
Time: 4pm-6pm

If you have any questions please call (520) 562-3890 or email
jasmine.lopez@bgcgric.org

CDIB required for Community Members. 
If residing within GRIC boundaries a utility bill will be accepted for

Non-Community Members.

Virtual Program registration will be available on
site.


